
 

 

 

As we come to the end of our first full half term since lock-

down, I must thank my staff for working tirelessly to close    

progress gaps and get things back to normal.   

Children have embraced challenges they faced, have worked 

extremely hard and have also supported each other. 

On Monday, we held an extra special assembly in the place of 

our usual May procession.  Although we missed holding the  

procession, the assembly was a prayerful tribute that honoured 

Our Blessed Lady.  Thank you to all the families who sent in 

flowers and helped to make the celebration extra special. 

Our School Council have been surveying the children about their  preferred 

choice of school lunch and in response to their findings there will be a 

change in menu next half term.  Menus will include a themed day every two 

weeks.  New menus will be sent home and will be on the school website.  

WEEK ONE ONLY: Tuesday’s lunch will be pizza, not meatballs. 

School Council are keen to spread understanding of 

the need to preserve the environment.  They would 

like children to design a poster over half term de-

picting anything that would help the planet, such as 

saving electricity, recycling, saving water …. the list 

goes on!  A poster from each class will be selected 

and the School Council will be awarding a prize to 

each class winner. 



 

  

            Half-Term Closure                       Non Pupil Day                          Film Night   

Monday 31st May—Friday 4th June          7th June                                  10th June 

We will be holding a film night on Thursday 10th June,  

from 3pm until 5pm.  It will look a little different, as each 

class will stay in their own classroom.  Hot dogs and 

drinks will be served as previously, but class bubbles will 

be maintained.  Please complete and return the form by 

Tuesday 8th June along with payment.  Monies raised will 

go towards the cost of re-stocking the school library with 

new and exciting titles. 

With the easing of lockdown restrictions,   families can 

take holidays again.   

We will not be authorising holidays during term time, as 

per local authority guidance.  If you are planning a holiday 

please do so for during the school closure.  School will 

close for summer on 22nd July and will re-open on     

Monday 6th September. 

                                         Vocabulary Vessel  

Encourage your child to use these words that have 
all been words of the week so far. 

adjacent, carbon foot print, climate, compassion 

Then there appeared to them divided 

tongues AS OF FIRE and one sat upon 

each of them.                 (Acts 2:1) 




